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This Ad Reaches Your Hands the Great Whirlwind Finish of the

1

COURIER, THURSDAY,

15

A

of the B.C. Ely Stock on the Hill, Oregon City, begins. SLSfiS

t S5L

WITH RENEWED ENERGY WITH LITERALLY THOUSANDS OF BARGAINS UPON

BARGAINS-NE-W BARGAINS, THROWN FROM EVERY DEPARTMENT, PILED OUT

UPON COUNTERS, IN BINS AND STANDS, WE START FOR THE END

Warning fair tn All! this great sale positively closes sat., night august 23
AT THIS TIME WE ARE DETERMINED TO HAVE NOT ONE SINGLE ARTICLE OF THE ELY STOCK LEFT

We cannot quote you the thousands of articles we will close out hy this time; hut come and see. If it is in Dry Goods, Shoes,

Clothinq, Hats, Caps, Ladies and Gents Furnishings, Wire Fencing, Hardware, Implements, wagons. Buggies, etc., you can

ONE LOT

Sailor
H&ts

Girls and Children's

HATS

rirp

Ladies
Hats

Choice of any DRESS HAT
in stock up to $10.00

Woolen Dfess
Goods tip to

$1.00

38c
LADIES

WAISTS
I lot up to $3.50

Be

get here. Come now, don't wait---it may be too late. Come todqy come mi. x aay.

ONE LOT

Wash
Silks

Silks and Fancy Summer
and Early Dress
Goods. Regular $1.00

One Lot
Ladies Wash Skirts up to

$2.00

4c
BELTS

200 Ladies
Belts tip to $2

5c
BABY CAPS

One lot tip to
$1.50

10c

Elliott
Successors to D. C. Ely

OREGON CITY AUG. 14, 1913

N

it on

Fall

ONE LOT

Silks,
Voiles,

ETC.

REGULAR 50c

n

SHOES
& OXFORDS

200 pairs
Ladies' and Misses

Shoes and Oxfords

$2.50 to $330
the Pair only

48c
HOSIERY

Silk Hose and Mercerized
Lisle regular 32c to 50c

14c

PID)

OUT If

6

ONE LOT

Wash
Goods

Wash Goods

Regular Price 60c

1
25c

In this lot you will be

sure to find most any

thing you want.

Hundreds of articles

many worth up to $2

COME

and get in on this lot.

25c

HOSIERY
Silk .Booted in Black only

Regular 50c

22c

English
Serges

Regular 25 Cents

b

Remnants
There has been accum

ulatcd a lot of REM- -

nants in the closing

out of this stock. 'And
here you can find hun-

dreds of yards. of piece

goods, from to 10

yards in a piece, all at
prices next to nothing.

Do n't overlook this

counter

LACES
Embroideries, Ribbons

Thousands of yds. up to 50c

d

Auction
MONDAY AND TUESDAY

AUG. 16th and irth

Beginning at 10 o'clock
a. m. we will sell to the
highest bidder several
Wagons, Buggies, Spring
Wagons, Hacks, Harness,
ets. These have been
taken in on new goods

.and many are as good
as new. Besides these
we will sell many other
articles left on hand at
that time, Kitchenettes,
Flour Cans, Pictures, and
hundreds of other ar-

ticles too numerous to
mention.

DON'T MISS THIS

AUCTION

Goods at your own price.
Every article put up will
be sold at whatever it
will bring. During auc-

tion at private sale you
will find bargain after
bargainforquickcleanup

COME

roSo Dept. tr
Seventh St. at Madison on the Hill, Oregon City


